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14 July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Owing to extreme heat over the next few days, it will be optional for students to 

wear Academy branded/logo PE kit (as per Sports Day) from tomorrow, Friday 15th 

July, until the end of term. 

If students don’t wish to wear their PE kit they can wear their usual school uniform, 

without tie and blazer. 

Please also ensure your child has a water bottle with them. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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